Smith, George

From: Tafuni, Steven

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 1:06 PM
To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: WL21-166SW25SWD Update
Attachments: Berm Photos.docx

Steven Tafuni

FDEP-SWD, Government Operations Consultant,
Compliance Assurance Program

13051 N. Telecom Pkwy

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

tel: 813-470-5792

E-mail: Steven.Tafuni@floridadep.gov

From: Marissa Alexander <Marissa.Alexander@hardeecounty.net>

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 1:49 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>; McAleer, Abigail <Abigail. McAleer@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Christopher Simpron <christopher.simpron@hardeecounty.net>; Ofelia Reyna <Ofelia.Reyna@hardeecounty.net>
Subject: WL21-166SW25SWD Update

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Good Afternoon, Mr. Tafuni and Ms. McAleer:

We wanted to provide the Department with an update regarding Question 2.22: We have established a temporary berm
as shown in the attached photos. We plan to install a final berm once we get the water pumped down completely. We
are still pumping straight from the cell and transferring to City of Wauchula for treatment. We also placed a berm along
the hill (Phase | Section Il) to help divert any leachate that was ponding in that area. We will continue to follow up and
send photos as we complete these projects. As a reminder, today is my final day here at the Landfill so if you need any
follow-up clarification or more pictures, please let Ofelia or Christopher know.

p.s. | apologize if you received this twice, | believe the original attachments of pictures was too large, so | created a word
document with them.

Best Regards,

Marissa Alexander

Solid Waste/Recycling Manager
Hardee County BOCC

685 Airport Road Wauchula, FL 33873
Office: 863-773-5089 |Fax: 863-773-3907
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